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Greenwell Point Public School 

   NEWSLETTER 
                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            

Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                 email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                   14th May, 2018                                              Term 2     Week 3 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This morning I had the pleasure of meeting the new Director of Education for the 
South Coast Region, Mr Stephen Heslop. He spent almost 2 hours at the school    
talking to the students, staff and some community members. He was most impressed 
with our beautiful school and we hope that he will be able to visit on many more      
occasions. 
Today the Kindergarten, Year 1 and 2 headed off to an AFL skills day. From all      
reports the kids had a great time. These sessions are usually well organised and    
impart great skills. It was fantastic to see we had almost 100% attendance for this too! 
 
Tomorrow sees the commencement of NAPLAN testing for Years 3 and 5.  
Mr Atherton and myself will be overseeing the administration of these tests. Tomorrow 
will be Language Conventions and Writing, Wednesday will be Reading and Thursday 
will be the Numeracy test. I wish all students the very best for these exams.  
 
Last Thursday was our P&C AGM. I wish to thank all that attended and thank the    
outgoing committee and welcome the new. We have retained most of the original 
committee members but there are still a few positions vacant. The P&C is such a vital 
part of the school. Already the new committee has agreed to fund additional shelving/
storage for the sports shed so that the equipment we do have can be stored safely 
and is more accessible. There is also a Colour Run Fundraising event happening later 
in the term, with children able to earn themselves some great prizes. More information 
about this will be available soon. The next P&C meeting will be an evening meeting. It 
will be held on the 7th June at 7pm. I hope to see some new and old faces there. 
 
Finally, thank you to Mr Atherton for his organisation of the Cross Country and to Ms 
Brown for her organisation of the infants fun run. I missed the Cross Country but all 
reports were that the children had a great time and did their absolute best. Due to 
their efforts on the day, 18 students were selected to represent our school at the     
District Cross Country on Friday. Well done to all who attended and gave it their best. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Catherine Glennan 
Relieving Principal 
 
BOOK FAIR 
The school will be hosting the Book Fair again this year and this will begin from the 
24th May.  Parents are invited to come to the school and view the books for purchase 
during designated times.  Times will follow at a later date. 
 
WORKBOOKS Please pay for your child’s workbooks ASAP. Thanking you  
KINDER- $38.50, 1/2—$38.50, 2/3/4—$38.50, 5/6—$33.50 
 
STEWART HOUSE 
Mrs Miller has Stewart House handballs for sale at $3 each.  All money raised will 
go towards Stewart House.  Please see Mrs Miller in the office if you would like to 
purchase one. 

 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

MAY 
 
14 K-2 AFL Gala Day 
 
15-17   NAPLAN testing 
 
24 Book Fair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


SPORT 
 
FISST CROSS COUNTRY 
The Small School’s Cross Country carnival was held last Wednesday.  Well done to all the students who participated.  
Our District Carnival representatives are:  Indeeka, Charlaine, Riley, Clark, Tyson, Paige, Nicholas, Bailey, Ava, Holly, 
Ariana, Arana, Sam, Cody, Wyl, Noah, Maddy and Cooper S.  Notes will be sent home today for the District Carnival 
to these students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

K-2 AFL Gala Day 
All K-2 students had a great day at the AFL Gala Day today. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

CANTEEN —Volunteers helping this week are: Jamie and Cassie 
The meal deal for this week will be a hot dog,  snack and a popper.  

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

           MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM   Friday 18th May,  2018 
 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal consisting of 
Hot Dog—Sauce or No Sauce (please circle)  a snack and a popper for $5.  All students need to provide recess. Jelly 
cups, custard cups & ice blocks are all 50¢ each.  

 

……………………………………                                …………………………… 

Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Tamika in 1/2 turns 7 on Wednesday 

Olli turns 5 on Saturday and  

Destiny turns 8 on Sunday 

Students participating in the FISST Cross 

Country and Infants Fun Run with Mrs 

Glennan demonstrating the activities. 

Dawn Service on ANZAC Day K-2 AFL Gala Day 


